THE LITTLE UNICORN ON HONEYSUCKLE

July Monthly Newsletter

Pirate Day

On Friday, 8th June 2018, the children were invited to participate in Pirate Day to raise awareness for The Kid's Cancer Project. Some of the children came to daycare dressed up as pirates, and each room engaged in fun and educational pirate based experiences.

Refugee Week

From 17th-23rd June, the children were encouraged to participate in Refugee Week throughout our Educational Program. The children engaged in experiences which promoted an awareness of different cultures as we explored traditions, clothing, food and living environments.

Exploring Indigenous Culture

Be sure to look at our Daily Programs to see how we have been exploring Indigenous Culture though the performing arts, literacy and discussions. We also recently engaged in exploring Indigenous Culture through Reconciliation Week.









Red Nose Day

On Friday, 29th June 2018, the children were invited to participate in Red Nose Day. This included a disco to raise money for the charity Red Nose, where the children showcased their best dance moves to some of their favourite songs. We are proud to announce that the community at The Little Unicorn on Honeysuckle raised \$113 for the charity Red Nose!



July Birthday Celebrations



We will be celebrating the following birthdays this July:

Cherubs Room

Evelyn is turning 1 on 07/07/2018.

Harper is turning 1 on 09/07/2018.

Hendrix is turning 1 on 10/07/2018.

Lachlan is turning 1 on 28/07/2018.

Cuddlepies Room

Remy is turning 2 on 14/07/2018.

Isla is turning 2 on 22/07/2018.

Snugglepots Room

Sidney is turning 3 on 8/07/2018.

Finnian is turning 3 on 29/07/2018.

Ragged Blossoms Room

Sophie is turning 4 on 03/07/2018.

Chiara is turning 3 on 09/07/2018.

Gumnuts Room

Zachary is turning 5 on 14/07/2018.

Edie is turning 5 on 18/07/2018.

Upcoming Happenings

NAIDOC Week

From 8th-15th July, the children will be invited to explore Indigenous Culture through exploring NAIDOC Week. We invite our families to bring along any resources such as books which the children might like to share as part of exploring this culture.

Child Protection Parent Night

We are inviting our families to come along for a parent night on Tuesday, 10th July from 6pm-8pm. The night will include a presentation from Hillary Milton, (B.Sc.(Psyc)(Hons) M. Fam.Th.), who aims to provide our families with the information and skills they need to better protect the children in their care.

World Population Day

On 11th July, the children will be invited to participate in World Population Day which is an event held by the United Nations. This day promotes celebrating humanity through looking after each other and our planet.

Pyjama Week

From 16th-20th July, we are inviting our children to come dressed in their pyjamas to participate in Pyjama Week! We ask that our families provide a gold coin donation which will go towards to Pyjama Foundation. This great cause aims to provide children in foster care the opportunity to change the direction of their lives with learning, life skills and confidence.

Please see the next page for more upcoming happenings...

Upcoming Happenings continued...

Crazy Hair Week

From 23rd-27th July, we are inviting the children to come to day care with their craziest hair styles! The educators will also be setting up hair dressing stations if the children within each room. We ask that our families provide a gold coin donation which will be donated to Cystic Fibrosis Research.



Souperhero Week

From 30th July-3rd August, the children will be invited to participate in a week held by the Salvation Army- Souperhero Week. We ask that our families provide a gold coin donation which will be donated to the Salvation Army. Every donation raised goes a long way to helping the Salvos provide support to people in need in our community. Throughout Souperhero Week, we will be enjoying delicious soups for lunch and will be inviting the children to come to day care dressed as their favourite superhero.